
 

 
March 7, 2022 
 
Visitation update: 
 
Every resident may assign two people to be their “designated family caregivers”. These 
caregivers should be people closest to the resident who can help with providing care 
(i.e. assisting with meals, psycho-social support). Designated visitors must wear PPE, 
but because they may be helping provide resident care they are not expected to 
maintain physical distance. They may visit in the resident room with no appointment 
needed. Proof of vaccination status no longer required. 
 
General visitors are now welcome back into the Personal Care Home, to visit in the 
residents’ room. General visitors no longer need to show proof of vaccination. They may 
visit in a resident’s room but are expected to wear PPE and maintain physical distance.  
 
All visitors must wear PPE supplied by the facility; current guidelines for PPE in 
Personal Care Homes include a medical mask and eye protection. Two people from the 
same household may visit at one time in the resident’s room.  
 
It is preferred that general visitors make an appointment as this helps to ensure that the 
resident is available for the visit and that you are met at the door in a timely manner. 
Call: 204-905-4526 for the Rest Haven appointments or 204-408-8482 for Cedarwood 
appointments. Appointments are usually available 7 days a week 10:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m.  
 
PCH residents’ social outings are also allowed but please pre-arrange with the facility 
ahead of time. To arrange to take your loved one out call Rest Haven either first floor 
nursing at 204-346-5006 or second floor 204-346-5008. For Cedarwood call the nursing 
office at 204-326-2310. It is recommended that masks are worn while in the vehicle and 
the outing is kept to one location at a time.  
 
 
 


